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Pupils of the 
week 

Tommy Holiday 

Michael Pentland 

Elsie Black 

Dylan Long 

Harry                                 

Hockney- Bainbridge  

Jake Dumphy-Brook 

Harriet Tann 

Kai Harland 

Hudson Blair 

Hanni Fussey 

Home discussion    

question                         

Stan asked…                           

Have you made                    

someone feel good 

about themselves this 

week? 

  

     

 

It’s been lovely to be back in school this week - I had really missed our                 
Roseberry family whilst at home with Covid! Thank you to our super Vice      
Principal, Mrs Murton, for leading our school in my absence and to our fabulous 
staff who supported her.                                                                                                      
I have thoroughly enjoyed seeing the wonderful learning that has been taking 
place in school this week - children and adults have been very busy, indeed!  
Our new maths curriculum, based upon the work of the National Centre for     
Excellence in the Teaching of Mathematics (NECTM), is now well under way 
and children are enjoying the structure and challenge that have been            
implemented with this new approach to the teaching of maths. Mrs Channing  
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Please remember to look both ways before crossing the road, children! 

Lovely manners!                                                                                                             

It has been a delight to 

hear children using lovely 

manners this week.                         

Each morning, whilst on 

gate duty, children have 

responded with ‘I’m very 

well thank you, how are 

you?’ when I have asked 

how they are feeling.                 

A few simple words can 

make someone’s day!                               
Please remember that 

school starts at 

8.45am!  

How safe are your children online?                                                                               

In school, we have filtering and monitoring systems in place to ensure that 

online content is screened and, when necessary, blocked. The world of               

technology evolves very quickly, indeed, and it is sometimes hard to keep up 

with new developments. Our Online Safety expert, Alan MacKenzie has, once 

again, produced some useful videos for parents, the first of which I shared via 

a My Child At School email on Wednesday. I know that many parents found 

these really useful last year. Why not take a look? 

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                          

This week’s award goes to Elyssa Hayward, who can often be heard thanking 

the kitchen staff for her lunch, telling them how much she has enjoyed it.                                                   

Act of Kindness Award                                                

This week’s award goes to                                  

Bella Castro Peacock for looking after a younger 

child. It also goes to Lilly-Mae Parker who                           

found a £5 note on the ground and managed to 

find who owned it so that she could return it.                                           

What a kind thing to do!                                        

Guinevere McManus’ Grandma deserves a     

mention for her kind donation of lovely new books 

and coloured pencils, as does                                     

Donika Kimbunga’s mum for donating beautiful 

bookmarks and key rings that she has made in 

her spare time. Thank you! 

The Summer Reading Challenge certificates have arrived!                                        

Well done to everyone who took part this year! 



Harvest news!                                         

Our Harvest assembly will take place on 

Friday 27th October at 9.15am. We will 

live stream this on our Teams Assembly 

channel for families to see as, sadly, we 

don’t have a hall large enough to        

accommodate everyone!                                 

We will be most grateful to receive      

donations of food (tins and packets) or 

flowers at the start of the school day on                

27th October.                                                                                             

Mrs Murton will take children to deliver 

the flowers to Fry Court residents during 

the afternoon of the                            

27th October and Middlesbrough Food 

Bank will collect the food          

donations.                        

Thank you in anticipation 

of your support. 
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If you would like to run a club and are happy to have a     

DBS clearance check, please let Mrs Channing know!   

We’d love someone to run a football team for us! 

Free training for parents! 
There are still spaces on our FREE      

training session for parents which will be 
delivered in school by our new              
Educational Psychologist on              

16th October from 2pm - 3pm.                                           
Precision Teaching is an easy way of 
helping children with their learning at 

home. It takes ten minutes per day and 
has been proven to have great results!                                                   

The session will take place in school but 
will be informal as well as informative.  

Please email                                                   
office@roseberryacademy.org              

to book your place.  
We recognise that due to other                           

commitments, some parents will not be 
able to attend and so a video will also 

be created for parents to access online.  

Please note: Our newsletter is posted on our website and class Teams pages every week! 

Please note that Roseberry Kids’ Club 

operating hours are now from             

3.10pm - 5.10pm. They operate from 

Monday to Friday during term time, 

providing high quality childcare.  

Positive partnerships!                                                                         

It was lovely to see parents and teachers chatting together 

during Parents’ Evening this week. We pride ourselves on the 

positive relationships we have with parents and how well we 

work in partnership to enable children to be happy in school 

and make progress.                                                                           

Following useful feedback, I will be looking into how we use 

the My Child At School app to share children’s assessment           

information with parents at specific times throughout the year.  

What has Toby seen this week?                                

Toby has been really impressed 

by the number of children arriving 

at school on time this week.     

Starting school at 8.45am has taken a little bit 

of getting used to, but the vast majority of  

children are now in school by the time the register is taken, 

ensuring they are settled and ready to learn. Well done!   

No Crossing Patrol                                                                        

Please be aware that there will be no 

crossing patrol officer on duty on     

Newton Road until at least                

20th October.                                              

Please take extra care when crossing 

the road, children! 

Homework Club 
(free) 

Y5 

Monday 
3.10pm – 4pm 

Mrs Weyell 

Mindfulness 
(free) 

EYFS - Y6 

Tuesday 
 12.00 -12.30pm                               

Mrs Sellers 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable 

on MCAS) 
Y3 - 6 

Tuesday                                      

3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Choir 
(free) 
Y1 - 6 

Thursday 
12.15-12.45 lower hall 

Mrs Channing 

Multi sports (not football) 
(Charge applies) 

Y1 - 6 

Friday                           

3.00pm - 4.10pm 
Mark Shimwell 

Running Club 
(free) 
Y3- 6 

Friday 
12.00 - 12.30pm 

Mrs Davis 

Karate 
(Charge applies) 

Y1 - 6 

Friday 
3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon  

Save the date!                                                                       

The Captain Cook Schoolroom Annual Day of Sail 2023 

will take place on Wednesday 1st November 2023.                     

More details to follow! 


